
 An important message from the Athletic Department 

 

 

Dear Fox Lane Community, 
 

 

I hope this finds everyone safe and healthy. We wanted to share some news regarding the start of the Fall 

athletics. As per NYSPHSAA, the fall sports start date will be delayed. The original start date was set for 

August 24th, they are now scheduled to begin on September 21st. If the fall continues to be impacted by 

COVID-19 and we cannot safely offer interscholastic athletics starting September 21st, the state will move to a 

new structure where athletics will begin on January 4th. Family ID sports registration will now open starting 

August 27th. Any middle school student who was scheduled to take part in the APP(Athletic Placement 

Process) in August, those dates have been postponed and moved to September, TBD. Modified athletics are 

also scheduled to begin on September 21st. As our district remains closed, there should be no organized 

practices or off season voluntary workouts taking place on district fields or facilities until further notice. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the athletic office. 
 

 

Adam Lodewick 

 

 

Director of Health, PE, & Athletics 

 

 

alodewick4708@bcsdny.org 

 

 

(914) 241-6167 

 


